SCHOOL-WIDE
BOOK SWAP!

Hello Families!

To celebrate March is Reading Month this year, we will
have a school-wide book swap! Please send in two (2)
gently used children's books or novels that are
appropriate for students K-5. Each student that brings in
two books will be able to "shop" for two new-to-you
books! Families may donate more than two books, but
students will only be able to swap for two new books.

Please have your books turned in by March 3rd to your

child's teacher. Our book swap will take place during
school hours in March.




